STUDENT BULLETIN

November 24, 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

But God Commendeth his love toward us, in that, while we were yet sinners, Christ died for us.

Romans 5:8

OPERATION SATURATION:

The Evangelism MIG plans to combine forces December 4 centering on U District for the final witnessing effort. We want to saturate the area with the gospel of Jesus Christ. Plan to join us.

THANKSGIVING RECESS:

Thanksgiving Recess commences after classes on Wednesday, November 25 and concludes at 7:30 a.m. Monday, November 30. If there are students who will be staying on campus during the Thanksgiving recess and would like to join a family in the area, contact the Assistant Deans or Residence Counsellors. Also, Remember, absences immediately before and following holidays are counted as double cuts.

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:

The deadline for turning in registrations for the winter quarter to the Registrar's office is 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 25. A late fee is charged thereafter and new registrations will not be scheduled until Monday, January 4, 1971.

TERMINATIONS:

Notices must be filed with the Registrar's office on or before the end-date of the quarter. This involves filling out a simplified form which can be obtained at the Registrar's Service Window in Bronson Hall.

GIRLS:

Like to do a service for the community and at the same time get better acquainted with your "fellow" students? Eight girls are needed to be registrars and refreshment hostesses for the blood drive on campus, December 3-4. Two girls are needed for each shift. Shifts are 8:50 a.m. to 12:10 p.m. and 12:10 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. If interested, contact Ken Burns (Box G-411).

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED:

Every seven minutes, day in and day out, Sundays and holidays, someone in the Creater Seattle area needs a blood transfusion. You can help supply this great demand by donating blood when the KING COUNTY BLOODMOBILE comes to our campus, Dec. 1.4. Sign-up lists will be posted in the dorms next week.

OUR HATS ARE OFF . . .

. . . To Bill Darlington who was chairman of the Colosseum-night activities -- 216 attended. And to Terry Valnes who gave a little boy a quarter to get "Danny" Pecota's name announced over the loud speaker.

REMEMBER TONIGHT:

Thanksgiving dinner in the Northwest College Cafeteria at 6:00. Come and be blessed physically and spiritually. The Conquerors quartet are presenting a musical program.

FROM THE BOOKSTORE:

At long last we have our small Bibles back in stock. Ideal size to use for witnessing. Only \$3.95. Come back from vacation prepared to take advantage of our end-of-the-quarter sale. 15% off on everything in the store except textbooks.

NEEDS A RIDE:

Marvin Mannon needs a ride to school every day next quarter. He lives at 2815 E. Thomas in Seattle. If you can help out, contact the Dean of Students office.

THREE VOCAL GROUPS IN CONCERT:

WHO: College Choir, Kings Choralons, and Maranatha Sounds

WHEN: December 3 at 8:00 p.m.

WHERE: College Chapel

STUDENT ACCOUNTS:

The final payment on accounts will be due December 4. Any student whose account is not cleared by that date must confer with the Business Manager prior to finals. Thank you.

TURKEY DAY TOURNAMENT:

This weekend Northwest College will host the Turkey Day Basketball Tournament. Friday evening at 6:00 p.m. Northwest College plays Trinity from Langley B. C. At 8:00 p.m. Northwest Christian College from Eugene plays Puget Sound College of the Bible. The losers will play Saturday at 6:00 and the winners at 8:00. Student admission charge is \$.50. Since this is co-sponsored, Student Activity cards will not be honored.

REGISTRATION:

Two additional offerings have been scheduled for the Winter Quarter 1971. They are:

Swedish 101 - Elementary - 3 credits 4 MWF - Instructor: Olson

Math 99 - *Elem. Algebra 3 credits. Open schedule. (Register available periods when signing up). Instructor: S. Robertons.

*This course for those with no background in Algebra. Also: a refresher course for those who have had Algebra.

Interested students may add these courses to their schedule without incurring a change of course fee if they have already registered.